February 16, 2000

The Secondary Technology Committee would like to express our interest in maintaining the 5 technology aides that we currently have at East Campus. We were able to add these people to our staff as a result of a one-year grant, which also helped us put into play 5 technology labs across the building. We have been training our teachers in the effective use of technology through the T2K program, and other staff development, and we have developed a Technology Curriculum that transcends all content areas (http://fasst.fayar.net/SecTechComm.htm ). The ability to make this progress has been in no small part related to the presence of these lab aides. 

In the coming years we feel we will need these staff members to monitor and maintain these 5 labs, as well as to help students and faculty as we increase our use of technology in teaching, learning, and assessment.

As you make plans for budget and staff, we ask that you learn more of the important role that these people have played in moving the High School toward a deeper and more appropriate use of technology, and to examine the impact of their presence at East Campus in the future. 

For additional information, or to ask questions please feel free to contact me at dyoung@fayar.net or 444-3050-148.

Thanks for your consideration,

David A. Young

Secondary Technology Committee Chair

East Campus  

